 
SUGAR-SALEM SCHOOL DISTRICT NO. 322

ADVANCE \d7
Announcement of Vacancy 
Sugar-Salem School District has the following vacancy
For the 2020 -2021 School Year:

7th & 8th Grade Cheerleader Advisor

Needed the 1st and 2nd Trimester of the school year
Open until filled. To start around the 1st of April.
Applications are available at the District Office:
105 West Center
P.O. Box 150
Sugar City, ID   83448
(208) 356-8802

Classified Applications also available at www.sugarsalem.org
	


Applications can be turned in to the District Office at the above address or emailed to 

Angela Yancey at ayancey@sugarsalem.com
